
 

Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 
              Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

COMING EVENTS 
 

September—Mahuru 
13th Dress Rehearsal for Choir 
14th Choir Concert 6pm Paeroa Memorial Hall 
21st BOT Meeting—6.00pm STEM Room 
23rd Sharing Assembly 
30th END OF TERM 3—SCHOOL HOLIDAYS BEGIN 
 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

8th September 2022 

 
Nga mihi te whānau,  
 
MAS is so fortunate to have Mrs Munro who spoils us in the office with beautiful bouquets - all from her own garden.  
She tends to all of our school gardens with the help of our tamariki making them look beautiful and colourful all year 
round.  She also supports our tamariki in Tupuārangi with the garden to table project ensuring our vegetable patch 
is bountiful with produce all year round so delicious and nutritious kai can be made. 
We truly appreciate all that you do Mrs Munro in keeping our school gardens and office looking beautiful...you really 
brighten our day!   
The lovely weather is upon us, time for a spring clean - so at MAS we are updating and re-organising areas of our 
school.  The staff were busy doing this for our shared spaces for our TOD: mahi nui katoa!

 
 
PS: Principal acknowledgement: great letter writing (to Jeremy at Mitre10) from Bayley, Tyrel and Taylor - 
Tupuārangi Rm 5 
This week we are saying “see you later” to our wonderful Kitchen Manager of the LIS (Lunches In Schools)          
programme.  Destiny will be on maternity leave for a year, so we wish her all the best with the impending birth and 
can’t wait to meet your new pepi! The wonderful Amber will be covering the kitchen manager role in that time and 
we welcome Jess on board to the kitchen staff team.  
Next week we are sad to say goodbye to Miss Marisca Britz who has been an AMAZING teacher at MAS, and will 
be sorely missed by us all (especially the tamariki).  We wish her all the best in her new adventure at Avondale     
College in Auckland.  We hope she has many happy memories of her time here - Ka kite ano koe.  
 
 
Nga mihi nui 
Whaea Debs 
Tumuaki 
 

A very happy birthday to Paige, Deond’re, Ben 

and Keanu who celebrated their birthday’s in 

the past week and to Joseph who celebrates his 

birthday today! 

 We hope you all had a great day! 

Next week is Te Wiki o te Reo Māori: our tamariki and staff 
will be making a real effort to use Te Reo as much as possible 
and try some different activities in our afternoon sessions with 
a buddy class - tuakana teina. Tēnā koe Whaea Liz for         
organising this. 
Check out the website for ways to celebrate next week: 

 https://www.reomaori.co.nz/   

https://www.reomaori.co.nz/


Ururangi—Room 2 
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Miller Avenue School Contact Information 
E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 
Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Facebook: Miller Avenue School 
Skool Loop App: Simple free download: In Google Play & App Store search ‘Skool Loop’ & choose our school once 

installed. 
  Westpac Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (Please put in payment details and your child’s name)  

Ururangi (Room 2) is a satellite class of Goldfield’s School.  We are fortunate to be a 
part of two schools.  Our children often play with Miller Avenue students at lunch 

time, we share the school pool, we participate in the 'lunch in schools' programme and 
we have play visits with the new entrant class Waitī.  

This term we have been attending weekly assemblies with Miller Avenue School 
where we are learning to sit, listen and show respect in a large group - as modelled by 

Miller Avenue children.   

We have also been invited to participate in the Positive Behaviour for Learning 
programme whereby we can give and receive 'tokens' for positive behaviour. This will 
allow us the opportunity to thank Miller Avenue students who support us, in a tangible 

way.  

We are very thankful for the manaakitanga we experience working alongside Miller 
Avenue School and feel fortunate to be a part of such a positive environment.  



Whakataukī  
 

PAEROA MUSIC PROJECT 

Evening Concert—Wednesday 14th September 6pm-8PM 
Paeroa War Memorial Hall 

A notice from Whaea Roshan will be sent home to choir members tomorrow. 
 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
The latest scholastic catalogue has been given to students and if you wish to 
make an order please have orders to us by next Friday 9th September. 
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 Magazines, cardboard tubes, old 

art & craft items  

If you have any of these at home 

please bring to the school office. 

 Welcome to this week's PB4L message: 
The school has settled on our ‘Simply the BEST’ motto, with BEST being our acronym. This 
encompasses the values of Brave, Engaged, Sensible and Thinking to help guide our journey. 
This week we have a focus on being ‘Sensible’’ and how that impacts on our behaviour and 
learning. 
Sensible in our learning and making positive choices for our behaviour. 

 
This week our Simply the BEST house points competition starts over again. 
Watch next weeks points arrows to see the progress. 
 
Other PB4L initiatives we have started this week are a lunchtime activity 
roster that will be organized by the student ‘House Leaders’, a junior school 
activity roster will begin next week. We have student Simply the BEST spot-
ters in the playground. These students are acknowledging sensible choices 
and fair play examples of our tamariki. 

 
Token Winners for Week 7: 

TOTARA: Kororia—Matariki; Marlee—Waitā; Breanna—Waitiī 
RIMU: Marcia—Matariki; Jade—Tupuārangi; Lylah—Waipuna-ā-rangi 
KOWHAI: Cruze—Waipuna-ā-rangi; Kauri– Matariki; Brock-Waitī 
KAURI: Huia—Matariki; Allya– Tupuānuku; Tangaroa– Tupuārangi 

M.A.S BEST values 

are:        

B— Brave 

E— Engaged 

S— Sensible  

T— Thinking 

Kāhore taku toa i te toa takitahi, 
he toa takitini   

 
We cannot succeed without the 

support of those around us.  



PUBLIC NOTICES 
 

 

 

OUR SCHOOL APP 
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